
Hon. Michael Douglas, Chairman 

Nevada Cannabis Compliance Board 

555 E. Washington, Ste. 4100 

Las Vegas, NV 89101 

 

 Re: Repeal of CCB Regulation 12.065 

 

Dear Chairman Douglas, 

 

 Clark Natural Medicinal Solutions submits this letter in support of the repeal of 

regulation 12.065.  

 

 The labeling requirement in regulation 12.065 is unnecessary and it creates an undue 

hardship on cultivators.  Treating cannabis with ionizing radiation is safe as it helps prevent mold 

and aspergillus from developing post-testing.  This serves as a benefit to the consumer and has 

been used through out the world and this treatment is actually a requirement of all 

exported/imported produce. 

 

Radiation has a spectrum from basic light bulbs to Computed Topography and hence the 

language is not clear to its clear application. 

 

Our company supports repealing regulation 12.065 because the “NOTICE” (warning) language 

is not scientifically supported and thereby misleading to consumers.   

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  Clark Natural Medicinal Solutions  urges the 

CCB to repeal regulation 12.065. 

 

 

        Sincerely yours, 

 

                                                                                                Dr. Pejman Bady 

                                                                                                President CEO 

                                                                                                Clark Natural Medicinal Solutions 


